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Members	
  of	
  EFL	
  celebrating	
  after	
  Br	
  Daniel	
  Kyalo	
  (with	
  a	
  certificate)	
  graduated	
  from	
  a	
  Child	
  
Protection	
  Online	
  Course.	
  Certificate	
  was	
  presented	
  by	
  Br	
  Tony	
  Shanahan 

 
Readers of last week's newsletter would have seen an item about the 
presentation of certificates to some staff at Edmund Rice Secondary 
School in Arusha who had completed an online-based course in child 
protection.  Today it was the turn of our Br. Daniel Kyalo, who was 
presented with his certificate during a visit to the EFL clients and staff 
in Eldoret by Bros. Tony Shanahan and George Massay. 
 
The certificate recognises not just the hours of reading, reflection and 
interaction with other participants (either online or in face to face 
gatherings), but the commitment to the safety and welfare of young 
people shown by Daniel and the others.  Daniel's commitment was 
evident in his previous role as Child Protection Officer at Br. 
Beausang Primary in Embulbul, and in his undertaking part-time 
studies in counselling.  Hongera sana. 
 
Next year a second Nairobi-based group will begin the programme 
under our District's auspices.  Any other Brothers or readers of the 
newsletter who might be interested are invited to contact Br. Tony 
Shanahan for further information. 
 
       Br Tony Shanahan 
 


